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November Yard of the Month on Oakglen Dr 

 

REMINDER:  NO trash pickup 

on Thursday, Thanksgiving Day.  

Put your bins out on your NEXT 

regular trash day. 

LARGE-ITEM PICKUP DAY:  Many neighbors 

took advantage of this FREE service on 

Monday, Nov 19.  It’s a benefit of our 

negotiated contract with Waste Connections. 

October Yard of the Month on Tanglewood Dr 

We have several neighbors 
dealing with serious illness. They 
don’t care to be mentioned by 
name, but please keep them in 
your kind thoughts & prayers. 

Many thanks to the “flag team” for 
placing and picking up flags for 
Veterans remembrance weekend:  

Barb Clark, Britt Ganni, Jeff & Nancy Preising, 
Alf Young & the Solava family. 
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WE BEAT CRIME TOGETHER 
NextDoor and RING networks have been reporting a rash of 
thefts & attempted thefts in areas near Bay Hills.  TIP: keep 
your vehicles LOCKED & remove valuables.  TIP: your home 
security cameras will help law enforcement track down criminals.  
TIP: report suspicious activity to Sheriff—call 582-6200. 

THANK YOU to the many 
neighbors who have already sent 
in their membership forms & dues payments.  
Let’s wrap this “dues season” up quickly.  
PRESERVE your right to HOA discounts from 
Waste Connections by sending your dues 

payment for 2018-2019 right away.  
Can’t find your pre-stamped 
envelope?  Call or text  Peg Chiarelli 
542-1918. 

FALL YARD SALE 
HOA dues paid for advertising 
and the 12 sale signs directed 
lots of traffic to the 

neighborhood. Per survey, we won’t do another 
neighborhood sale until next fall. Did you take 
advantage of this opportunity to clear out your 
house & make some  cash?  Looks like some of 
your neighbors did! 

            Bay Hills Jingle Mingle set for 
Saturday, December 8 

Place: in front of Burke 
house at 14428 
Tanglewood 
Time:  2pm to 4 pm 
Refreshments for 
grownups and kids, games, treats, 

prizes, AND a visit from SANTA on his 
Florida “sleigh” (firetruck).   
Can you lend a hand with preparations? 
Call or text Barb Clark 352-216-4970. 
 

 

Note: please donate a container of pet food 
(nonperishable) for animal shelters if you can. 


